
City of Seven Hills 
Public Hearing 

 
 
In accordance with City Codified Ordinance Section 979.08, Preliminary Development Plan 

Approval Procedure, Subsection (c), City Council Review and Action, there will be a Public 

hearing on  Tuesday, May 14, 2024 at 5:30PM at the Seven Hills City Administration Building, 

Council Chambers, 7325 Summitview Drive, Seven Hills, Ohio.  The matter of the Public Hearing 

will be the proposed revision of Zone 1 of The 7Hills District located in the Planned Unit 

Development area of Rockside Road to allow the construction of a Rehabilitation Facility.  

Residents are invited to attend this Public hearing to voice their opinion on the matter or to submit 

opinions in writing to the attention of the Council President at the address above. Any persons who 

wish to attend and require special accommodations under the ADA, please contact the Council 

Office at 216-524-4421 no later than 72 hours prior to the public hearing.    A copy of the proposed 

revision in Zone 1 of The 7Hills District project can be viewed in the Council Office   

 

By the Order of the Council of the City of Seven Hills, Ohio. 

      

        Evelyn Gelbman 

        Clerk of Council 

 
EDITOR’S NOTE:  To be published in the Sun Post, just once, on Thursday, April 25, 2024 

          

 

 

 

  

 
 


